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HB 5202 

Fee ratifications 

 

HB 5202 ratifies fee changes approved by the Department of Administrative Services and 

adopted administratively during the interim, by the Construction Contractors Board, the 

Department of Consumer and Business Services, and the Oregon Health Authority. 

 

Construction Contractors Board established fees for a new continuing education system, 

that are expected to generate about $382,000 during the 2013-15 biennium. 

 

Department of Consumer and Business Services established fees as a result of HB 2845 

passed in the 2013 session, that are expected to raise $4,100 in revenues. 

 

The Oregon Health Authority established fees for HB 3345 (2013) related to regulation of 

non-transplant anatomical research recovery organizations.  They also established fees 

for HB 3460 (2013) for registration of medical marijuana facilities.  These are expected to 

raise about $1.6 million in revenue during 2013-15. 

 

The Oregon State Public Health Laboratory adopted a new fee schedule for 

communicable disease testing, that is now tied to the Medicaid fee-for-service fee 

schedule.  This is expected to generate an additional $950,000 this biennium. 

 

The Capital Construction Subcommittee recommends HB 5202 be reported out do pass. 
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